
From: Keith Gamble <kgamble@servellosoninc.com> 

Date: September 15, 2017 at 3:31:49 PM EDT 

To: Gerhard van der snel <Gerhardharmony@gmail.com> 

Cc: Scottie Feliciano <sfeliciano@servellosoninc.com> 

Subject: Fwd: Message from KMBT_C353 

Please see below for property inspection sheets.   

On 09-09-17, 09-10-17, and 09-11-17, hurricane Irma passed over the area. Due to the extensive 

damage and debris on the ground, Gerhard suggested to use the week of 09-11-17 thru 09-15-17 

as clean up and to skip regular maintenance. Maintenance will resume on 09-18-17 along with 

some minor debris clean up.  

The arbor crew is scheduled to be on site for three days for major tree work. The tentative 

schedule is for 09-21-17, 09-22-17, and 09-25-17.  

Debris clean up was performed by the maintenance crew on 09-12-17 thru 09-16-17. 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: <scangeoda@gmail.com> 

Date: 2017-09-15 16:01 GMT-04:00 

Subject: Message from KMBT_C353 

To: kgamble@servellosoninc.com 

 

 

 

 

 

--  

Keith Gamble 
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